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600 E Street NW    2nd Floor    Washington, DC  20530 
 
 
 
 

 

June 29, 1995 

 

Mr. Scott Van Wynsberghe 

87 Cornell Drive 

Winnipeg, Manitoba 

R3T 3C2 CANADA 

 

Dear Mr. Wynsberghe: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated June 8, 1995.  Per your request I am enclosing copies of all meeting 

and hearing transcripts to date.  I have also added you to our mailing list. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 
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